
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Environmental Services

Our ref: 24/0392/FUL

From: Brittany Fearfield
Planning Officer

brittany_east@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 10th April 2024

PLANNING REFERENCE 24/0392/FUL (DC/32UE/SBQ8IJLL04903)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Alterations to existing service yard, including re-
arrangement of racking/storage areas and parking layout

LOCATION: Oakside Park, Bridge Road, Sleaford, Lincolnshire.

The above planning application was received on 27th March 2024.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 4th May 2024.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Brittany Fearfield

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

